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Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

TELEPHONE 6771 

1000 watts 

February 20th, 1955 

Many thanks for your recent letter 
reporting reception of our signal in your area the night of 
January 31st, 1955, when WKVA broadcast a special test program 
for the National Radio Club. 

Your report was correct in every detail 
and we thank you for the trouble you have taken in logging our 
station and sending the nice letter our way. 

We have all been quite pleased with the 
reception reports received to date, having heard from twenty -six 
of the states and two from Canada. Others from your part of the 
country have been received from Washington, Oregon, California, 
Colorado, Iowa, Kansas, Nebraska, Arkansas and Illinois. Yours, 
however, was the lone report received from New Mexico. 

In several months we are planning another 
special test broadcast, possibly starting at a later hour to see 
if we cant get better west coast reception, after the sign -off's 
of those that interferred during our last test. Hope that you 
can be with us at that time. 

Again, thanks Norman, for your most en- 
joyable letter and best of luck to you in future DXting in 1955. 

Very sincerely yours, 

CENTRAL PENNSYLVANIA 
BROADCASTING: COMPANY 

Robert E. le , 

DX Announcer 


